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(See map next page) 
 

TopUp Learning follows the Fire Safety and Evacuation procedure that is in place in Royal Alexandra 

and Albert School. This procedure will be reviewed and updated on an annual basis to ensure it remains 

valid. The procedure will be made available to all staff and all staff given suitable training and 

instruction in relation to fire evacuation and fire prevention.  

 

The school will ensure suitable and sufficient fire risk assessments are completed for all the main 

buildings on site in accordance with the requirements of the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 

2005. The fire risk assessments will be reviewed on an annual basis to ensure they remain valid.  

 

The school will ensure that there are regular fire drills and that all fire alarms are tested and maintained 

in accordance with current guidance. The schedule for fire drills and equipment testing and 

maintenance is outlined in the Fire Safety and Evacuation Procedure referred to above. 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
Policy created: May 2024 
Policy Review: TopUp Learning Policies are reviewed annually. This policy will be reviewed by the Principal and 
Directors in January 2025.  
 


